
 
  

 

 

 

Parks, Recreation, and Open Space (PROS) 

15151 E. Alameda Pkwy., Ste. 4600 

Aurora, CO 80012 

 

December 15, 2022 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

I am pleased to express my support for the team at Double R Excavating, Inc. 

 

In September 2020, the City of Aurora contracted with Double R to construct an extension of the 

Toll Gate Creek Trail. This project consisted of a two-mile long, ten-foot-wide concrete trail, and 

involved extensive earthwork, multiple retaining walls, drainage improvement, and underpass 

lighting. The budget was approximately 3.2 million dollars and was partially funded through a 

grant from the Federal Highway Administration. 

 

Throughout construction, we encountered unexpected field conditions that required multiple 

changes in scope. Double R provided valuable input when addressing these challenges, and 

demonstrated the flexibility needed to keep the project moving. The team was timely in delivering 

the extensive documentation required for projects involving Federal funds. The finished product is 

a much-needed improvement to the City’s trail system and will be a valuable asset to PROS for 

years to come.  

 

Double R has proven to be an exceptional and reliable partner to the City, and we look forward to 

working with them on many more projects.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Zachary Nover 

Construction Project Manager 

Planning, Design, and Construction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


